
 

 
THE COLLEGE OF THE FLORIDA KEYS 

 Memorandum 

 
  

DATE: October 29, 2024 

TO: District Board of Trustees 

FROM: Nicole Gerrard, Executive Director, Student Succes Services  

DEPARTMENT:   Student Success Services 

SUBJECT: Re-affirmation of Support for Project ACCESS 
  

OVERVIEW: 

Project ACCESS, an approved Florida Postsecondary Comprehensive Transition Program is required 
to renew program approval every five years through the Florida Center for Students with Unique 
Abilities.  The renewal application for Project ACCESS is due in 2025. As part of this renewal process, 
the College, and the Board of Trustees are asked to reaffirm institutional support for Project ACCESS. 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION: 

 
Reaffirm support for the Project ACCESS program through approval of the proposed resolution. 


